
Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers,
This year we are inviting you and your family to get involved in our annual carnival
again! We want to make this carnival full of celebration and joy and would like to

invite you to design and make your own carnival costume as part of our
Summer Exhibition of Work 2023!

Carnival Date Friday 14th July at 2pm

Year group Theme Colour of Costume

Nursery Our World Rainbow

Reception Thermal Yellow

Year 1 Sea Blue

Year 2 Litter Orange

Year 3 Land Bright Green

Year 4 Noise Purple

Year 5 Climate Change Red

Year 6 Air Pollution White

What could you design and make?
We would like you to design and make a costume to wear for the carnival.

This must be in the colour according to your child’s year group as stated in the table
above.Most importantly you MUST be able to dance in it!

You could make a headdress, a mask, a funky t-shirt or a full blown costume!
Just make sure you use your imagination and try your best!

Our theme this year is ‘Anti-pollution’
Please ensure that all projects are sent to school by Monday 4th July

As part of our backdrop we would like you to bring in plastic bags and plastic
bottles (rinsed please). Please leave these donations with the office.

Thank you!


